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Dear Marcos 
 
Re: ‘Student Mobility and European Identity: What Does Time Have to Do With It?’     

REC ref. 148500 

 
I am writing with reference to the above research proposal. The Research Ethics Committee, having 
considered the documentation sent, is satisfied that the ethical issues raised by the proposed research 
have been properly taken into account and that adequate safeguards have been put in place. I am 
accordingly able on behalf of the Committee to confirm approval of the application.  

Please note that any significant changes to the research design must be reported to the Research Ethics 
Committee. Amendments to the research design that may affect participants and/or that may have 
ethical implications must be reviewed and approved by the Research Ethics Committee before 
commencement (or recommencement) of the project.  The Research Ethics Committee may periodically 
conduct a selective audit of current research projects. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you well with your research project.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Lyn Grove 
Research Governance Manager 
Secretary, LSE Research Ethics Committee 


